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(Middletown, NY)- Senator John J. Bonacic (R/C/I-Mt. Hope) was pleased to attend and deliver

remarks at a ribbon cutting ceremony yesterday celebrating the brand new outpatient

building and Spagnoli Family Cancer Center at Orange Regional Medical Center (ORMC) in

the Town of Wallkill. The facility will help ORMC better serve the community, and allow

residents to seek the treatment they need without travelling out of town. Senator Bonacic

thanked the leadership team at ORMC for their vision in completing the project, and lauded

https://www.nysenate.gov/senators/john-j-bonacic/landing


the hospital as the epicenter of healthcare in the Hudson Valley. After the ceremony, Senator

Bonacic took a tour of the new facility. 


